Roofing Contractors for Licensing Requirements
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Bear Sir or Madam:

The City of Lawrence has adopted licensing requirements for
contractors and tradespersons performing work within the city’s
jurisdiction. Currently Roofing Contractors are not covered under
these requirements.

The majority of Lawrence’s roofing contractors are willing and hopeful
to be covered under the Lawrence licensing requirements. The desire
of the contractors is that roofing contractors would be licensed, and
fall under mandates mirroring those currently enforced in Johnson

- County.  We believe licensing is an important part of providing
Lawrence residents with the highest quality workmanship available.
Greater respect and community trust will be brought to Lawrence’s
roofing industry through licensing.

We the undersigned request your immediate action in this very
important matter. To the full extent that your position allows please
heip to facilitate the process of including Roofing Contractors in the
licensing requirements currently in effect.
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Sincerely,

David A McLaughlin
Contractors Representativi




